Subject: Plymouth Road proposals

From: lisa mack

Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2023 4:17 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Plymouth Road proposals

| live in the area and would like to provide feedback on the proposals for high density housing.

The pedestrian pathways along Plymouth Road have virtually 0 set back from a very busy road. Reaching a business
from the road on foot, with a bike , or with a wheelchair is very difficult with the current level of vehicle traffic.

Still, a lot of people trying to access the shopping areas are in fact pedestrians, bikers, and some people in wheelchairs
from nearby apartments.

Non - vehicle pathways and non - vehicle access are both in need of improvement along
Plymouth Road.

Is this an emphasis in the proposed plan?

If you have not tried walking or biking through each area where development is planned, and between, | encourage you
to do so.

Lisa Mack
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